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September 18, 2013

Chairman, Donna Nelson
Public Utility Commission of Texas
1701 North Congress Avenue
P.O. Box 13326
Austin, Texas 78711-3326

Subject: Docket Number 41808

Dear Chairman Nelson:
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FILING CLERK',

I am writing you on behalf of my family, friends and neighbors who live in Frisco,
Texas.

We are writing to ask you to oppose and take action to stop Brazos Electric's
proposed power line project for Main Street or Stonebrook Parkway in Frisco, TX.
We strongly encourage you to ask the company to seek alternative routes that do
not impact our city and residents so horrifically. The proposed routes are in
densely populated areas and will impact over 30,000 residents. There are four
schools that currently exist or are planned along the proposed Stonebrook
Parkway route. Just think, our children's entire education will take place in an
electromagnetic field. Can you just imagine all the unknown and potentially
dangerous health consequences?

I am sure Brazos' proposal is a "low cost," quick, and easy alternative to go
straight through the middle of our growing, family- oriented community. Their
proposal will negatively impact real estate and business development. The long-
term impact to the community would be DEVASTATING with the resident's
personal loss in home value as well as the impact it will have on the tax revenue
collected by our city.

In a recent piece of mail t received from CoServe, it was noted that CoServ
Electric does not generate power but buys most of it from Brazos Electric Power
Cooperative. It then goes on to state that CoServ and other electric cooperatives
own Brazos. It states on CoServ's website that since it is a cooperative it is
owned by the people they serve. They also say that the board speaks for its'
shareholders and therefore we have a voice in how "our" electric company is ran.
I will be quite honest with you.... I have looked high and low and have been
unable to find a phone number or email address for Jerry Cobb, our District 4
representative. I guess that explains how interested CoServ is with what its'
owners have to say.
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I encourage you as the Chairman as well as your Commissioners to oppose this
and make Brazos and CoServ do the right thing for Frisco. I also request that
any public hearings be held here in Frisco to accommodate the many residents
who will want to speak and be heard on this important issue.

Sincerely Yours,
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